
The Songs of Hope 2018 kids and young adults learned many lessons, especially the truth of  

“Stronger Together.”  Thank you for your help in making it possible for these wonderful young   

people to share these precious moments and memories—and more!.   

 On June 17, they all came together for the very first time. 

 One day later, on June 18, they had their first rehearsal. 

 On July 4, they had their first performance together. 

 Twenty-two concerts later, on July 29, they went on stage where they laughed, they cried, they 

were silly, they were emotional, and most of all, they had one last performance together.   
 

As our way of saying thank you for your support, we thought we’d share  

photos of some of those last concert moments with you. 

To open this final show, 

Momi and Nigel decided to 

switch from juggling. the 

usual balls to juggling  a 

variety of items tossed 

Simone’s way by Nigel. We 

wish they’d done this for 

every show! 
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